
	

Our topic for the Autumn 2 Term is 
a continuation of ‘On The Move.’ As we 

looked at the adventures of ‘The Naughty 
Bus’ last half term, we will now be moving 

out to Sea investigating the historic Titanic.

Over the coming weeks the children will….

• Learn about time travels (Edwardian period) –
using information sources (photos, web searches, 
non-fiction books).

• Look at how the past compares to the present –
within toys, clothing, transport, homes, basic 
class system etc.

 We will use non-fiction texts and the internet to 
research information.

 Role play by boarding our titanic ship, having 
afternoon tea in the upper class lounge and 
organise lifeboats and life jackets in an 
emergency situation.

 Reception – learn how to ride a bike
• We will investigate reversible change – water and 

icebergs and look deeply into changes over 
time/decay - long-term effects of water and the 
wreckage of the titanic.

 Our PSHE unit this term is ‘Being me in my world’ 
and the children will be continuing to practice 
mindfulness.

• Within Art – Nursery will learn about Jackson 
Pollock: Splatter Painting, while Reception learn 
about Van Gogh Starry Night (linked with bonfire 
night)

 Learn and perform a range of nursery rhymes –
 Learn about the importance of a promise, Noah’s 

Ark and the Christmas Story in RE.
 Learn about Digital Images and using Draw & Tell 

on the iPad to retell the story.

…and much, much more!

November 2022

We are excited to have a fun filled half term looking at all things autumn, 
Bonfire Night, and many extra celebrations leading up to the festive period.

Don‘t forget to keep up to date with the latest news on: 

As a school, the Dojo messaging facility is not used or 
monitored. Therefore if you have any messages or 

queries please speak to staff at the start/end of the 
day or ring the school office. Many Thanks!

Reception PE

Reception class will continue to have a PE 
session each Monday – this term we will be 
completing a bikeability course. 
Children need to come to school WEARING 
THEIR PE KIT please. PE kit is as follows...
 Plimsolls/trainers, black shorts/bottoms 

and white/red t-shirt.
Nursery children will NOT need a PE kit

How you can support your child’s learning at
home this term:
• Read fairy tales and traditional stories to

your child to help them to become more
familiar with them.

• Sing traditional Nursery Rhymes together:
• One, Two, Three, Four, Five
• 5 Little Speckled Frogs
• The Grand Old Duke of York
• Here We Go Round The Mulberry Bush
• It’s Raining, It’s Pouring

Important Dates:

PARENTS EVENING
Please make sure you have signed up to a slot to 

meet with your child‘s teacher on Tuesday 15th and 
Wednesday 16th November 2022. You are invited 
into school to discuss how your child has settled in 

school and  how they are getting on in their 
learning. You will also have the opportunity to ask 

any questions.

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE
We are very excited to be able to put on a 

performance for you this year. There will be two 
performances on Wednesday 7th December 

2022...times to be confirmed.

CHRISTMAS PARTY
Thursday 15th December 2022

Christmas Jumpers and party food and games!


